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Shalom 3rd Grade Parents,

“The beginning is the most important part of the work.” - Plato
Our class has been off to a great start.

Hebrew:

During the first weeks, our Hebrew focus has been on assessment and review. This year we will be

implementing Madregot curriculum in Hebrew language classes.

Madregot is a unique program based on a system of teaching Hebrew as a foreign language to children
in elementary school. Hebrew is taught in a step-by-step program, from beginners to advanced levels.
The exercises and texts are especially designed to suit the needs of children, their culture and special
world. In addition to studying from textbooks, students use music, games and visual aid to learn the
Hebrew language.

In September and October the students will review words and expressions taught in Grades 1-2. They

will practice their reading and writing in cursive and will increase their vocabulary through stories.
Grammar:

- Question Words: Mi, Ma, Eifo?
- Review the frequent verbs
- Lifnei - Acharei (Before and After)

- Verbs in male and female; singular and plural



Holidays:

The focus in the fall is on the Tishrei holidays: Rosh Hashanah, Yom Kippur, Sukkot, and Simchat Torah.
While reviewing and learning new historical facts, customs, stories, prayers, and songs, we will do many
activities to help enhance the experiences of the Jewish holidays in the month of Tishrei, such as blowing
of the shofar, sitting in the sukkah, shaking the lulav and etrog and reciting the appropriate brachot

(blessings) for each.
Torah:

The students will study Sefer Bereshit (Genesis). They will learn to understand the unique language of
the Torah and to discuss the content of the story of creation using the Matok program. We are looking

forward to our Hagigat HaTorah in November (stay tuned for the exact date!).

Please encourage your child to read the book that he/she brings home, and sign the memo.
Please do not hesitate to contact us with questions or concerns.
We look forward to a great productive year.

Thank you for your support,

Morah Angela, Morah Tiki and Morah Galia



